

DEMON DENTIST THEATRE VISIT - THURSDAY 18TH MAY 2023

Tuesday, 28/02/2023 13:15

To Parents of:

To School Members:

M EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Demon Dentist Theatre Visit - Thursday 18th May 2023

As part of our upcoming Arts & Culture week in May, we have arranged an exciting opportunity for the WHOLE Federation to visit the Exeter Northcott Theatre to see "Demon Dentist" on the afternoon of Thursday 18th May. Please see website link below for a trailer:

https://exeternorthcott.co.uk/events/demon-dentist/

We hope that everyone can attend. The show starts at 1.30pm so we would depart the Parish Hall by coach after an early lunch. The show running time is just over 2 hours this means we would arrive back at Parish Hall at around 4.30pm. The trip is suitable for school aged children only.

We will be using £200 of school fundraising to subsidise this trip, and Friends Of Kings Nympton School have very kindly offered to donate £350 towards the transport costs in addition to the funds they've already allocated to school events.

Thanks to these subsidies, the cost per pupil for theatre ticket and transport will be £10.50 each, which is fantastic value for a live theatre performance and return transport to Exeter.

Due to leaving school by midday on this day, we will be unable to provide a hot school meal. Children will need to either bring a packed lunch from home or you will be able to pre-order a school packed lunch on the Gateway once the new spring/summer menu launches in a few weeks' time.

A payment request has been set up on the Gateway for this fantastic trip, please give your consent and payment contribution on the Gateway by Monday 27th March 2023 as we need to confirm the number of theatre tickets required well in advance of our visit.

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please don't hesitate to get in touch via admin.

Many thanks,

Mrs V Fenemore

\$ Chamore



t: 01769 580512 e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton

Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore The Woodland Federation Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.